
Thursday, December 3, 2015
6:00pm to 7:00pm
This program is geared towards parents of 

all school-age students.
Facilitated by Megan Preis
D64 Instructional Technology Coach

This year the International Hour of Code - a global student movement 
expanding 180+ countries - is scheduled for 
December 7th-13th. Students of all ages are 
encouraged to take part in creating 
technology that is changing our world. Join 
us for this Parent University featuring 
information and hands-on exploration of 

coding.  We will also share resources 
to practice coding at home, and the 
plan at each of our buildings to 
spend an Hour of Code in December.

Coding and Computational Thinking
Computer Science helps nurture creat ivity and 
problem-solving.

Hosted at

Lincoln Middle School

Learning Resource Center (LRC)

200 S. Lincoln Avenue in Park Ridge
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